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Dear Parents and Carers 
Sunday is Father’s Day. It is a timely opportunity to celebrate all that is good about our families, 
with a special focus on Dad.  We recognise that all families are different and for those with a Father 
or Father Figure in the home, then we celebrate all that is good about him. Our Faith Tradition sees 
Jesus’ Father Joseph as an unsung hero of his upbringing yet surely stood strong alongside Mary. 
And we have many heroes and famous stories of Fathers that we can refer to in our world but for 
us in our community, it’s a chance to simply say well done. So men, enjoy a minute or two in the 
sun - Have a Great Day ! 
 
At this stage, Home Learning will continue for the remainder of term. This lockdown has certainly 
been different for us as Covid sits on our doorstep. We have minimised the school footprint 
through small as possible student and staff attendance. The network of contacts we create is then 
as small as possible. This has created even more stresses for some families but that is what the 
current situation demands. So hang in there, and as I have said “Look after yourself firstly, then 
look after your family and friends and reach out to your extended family and friends afar”.   
 
Arrangements for On-Site Supervision remains the same. Worker Permits must be completed 
before children can attend.  

 
 
 
 
 

  
  
   

    
          
 

Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Consideration                                   
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Thinking of Others 
Awareness : Needs / Feelings of Others 

Action : Putting Others First 

Bulletin—Week 8 of Term 3, 2nd September 2021 

Live Life To The Fullest In Christ 
Last Day of Term Three  

Friday, Sept 17 

New Home Learning Packs Now Available 
*Pick up your new packs from Middle North as of 8am Friday, September 3.  

Grab & Go Rules Apply. 
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PRIVACY POLICY 
For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: Sep 10 & Sep 24.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 
processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 
you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.   

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

 

 

 

Office News 

  

Our Saint Mary Mackillop Award Winners for 2021 

 
 

Foundation - Poppy Patching, Caleb Campbell, Wil Foulston and Charlie Sklifas 
 

Juniors - Owen Chmiel, Ethan Brown, Caylee Rawson, Kade Brennan, Georgia 
Brassil, Harley Rankin, Eliza Razga  and Jessica Green 

 
Middles - Justin Hendy, Lenni Edis. Charlie Jenner, Taylah Duggan, Ishaan 

Maharaaj, Samual Altoft, Lenny Gledhill and Tilly Schreenan 
 

Seniors - Jack Green, Sophie Rosemeier, Penny Alston, Brock Jenner, Xavier 
Prior, Nathan McGregor, Sienna Lawless and Hannah Kelly 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
Prep M Angelo Giunta  

For the wonderful effort he has been 
putting into all learning tasks. Well done! 

 
 
Prep N  Oliver Tilly  

For is amazing efforts with writing and 
listing interesting facts about sharks. 

 
 
Jun S  Phoebe Keane 

For bringing stories to life with her 
wonderful expression. 
 

Jun J  Nathanael Hubbard  
For being a responsible class member and 
also for excellent reading during literacy. 
Well done Nathanael! 
 

Jun H  Isla Culton   
Adjusting positively to a new teacher and 
expectations. Keep up the wonderful 
attitude Isla! 
 

Jun A  Kade Brennan 
For showing initiative and independence 
especially when starting new tasks. 
 

Mid W  Mason Alexander  
For having a positive attitude in all areas 
of his learning and being respectful to all 
those around him. Well done Mason. 
 

Mid O   Isabella Slade  
For the way she has adapted to living and 
learning at St. Joseph’s. It has been great 
getting to know you and seeing you make 
new friends.  
 

Mid H  Ash Curtis  
For his growth in self-confidence and 
effort, resulting in some fantastic work in 
Literacy. 
 

Mid B  Josh Alexander 
For his outstanding work ethic and 
concentration during all writing tasks, 
keep it up Josh! 
 

Sen M  Andrew Barnden  
For his excellent participation during 
production practise. 
 

Sen N  Molly O’Callaghan 
For her fabulous work ethic. What a star! 
 

Sen H  Sienna Bosse  
For your resilience and strength on and off 
the football. 
 

Sen S  Skye Gundrill  
For her excellent leadership and initiative 
in setting up our Olympic medal tally. 
Awesome work Skye! 

 
 
 
 
This is awarded to students in each class who 
display excellence in the Triple A Social Skill that 
we focus on each week. At St Joseph’s we need to 
have a positive Attitude, need to have Awareness 
& need to take Action. 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received this social skill award in Week 6 
Patience:  
Bridget Simmons, Evie Teasdale, Willa Schulz, 
Jasmine Farrant, Eva Russo, Sophia  
McPherson, Tyler Burkitt, Dakota Schulz, Carter 
Few, Zen Frost, Nash Siermans, Timmy Oswald, 
Chase Littlejohn and Phoebe Razga. 
 

 

 

 

Triple A Social Skill Award 
 
 
 

Student of  the Week 
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